Adjunct Union (UNAD) Report

The adjunct executive board met from September 23-24 in Anchorage. The main topic of discussion was upcoming negotiations since UNAD's current contract will be expiring at the end of February. The board received negotiation training from an AFT instructor. Before the meeting concluded, the board assembled its negotiation committee. Meetings with management will begin in early December.

At the end of next week, several members of UNAD's e-board will be meeting in Anchorage for Caucus. During this time, the board will meet again to continue preparing for negotiations.